
11/17/20 – COVID Email Update 

 

Mansfield Christian School is committed to the safety and health of our students and staff.  We 

want to inform you that we have received information about a confirmed case of COVID-19 in a 

part-time secretarial staff member. Students and staff that were identified as a close contact have 

been notified by the school and are currently quarantined at home.  Additional cleaning and 

disinfecting of the exposed locations and common areas has been completed. 


